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Jacqueline Groves

From: CALS, IPM (cals-ipm@uidaho.edu) <cals-ipm@uidaho.edu>
Sent: Tuesday, August 22, 2023 12:23 PM
To: jackie@cuestasolvineyards.com
Subject: Complete - Aug. 15 at 2-3 PM (MDT): UI Extension PSEP Summer Recertification 

Webinar 

 
  
Thank you for participating in the UI Extension Pesticide Safety Education Summer Recertification Webinar 
on Aug. 15, 2023.   
  
This is a courtesy email stating that you have fulfilled the recertification requirements and will receive 1-
Idaho pesticide credit from the Idaho State Department of Agriculture (ISDA). ISDA will distribute your credit 
email. It will be sent from an email ending in idaho.isda.gov.   
  
When the credit email arrives, keep it with your records (including this email as backup). You will submit a 
copy of the credit email with your ISDA pesticide license renewal application.   
  
Best, 
The Pest Management Team 

 
The University of Idaho does not discriminate in education or employment based on human differences, as required by state and federal laws. 


